ARCO Permian

PO Box 1710

Hobbs NM 88240
Telephone 505 391 1600

Southeast New Mexico Asset Araa

January 9,1996

Mr. Jerry Sexton

State of New Mexico

Oil Conservation Division
POB 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico
88241-1980

Dear Mr. Sexton:

The Jim Camp LACT unit was abandoned on December 1, 1995. There will not be
any more Proving reports tc file. Shell Pipeline has also abandoned their line to the
battery. We will be using Phillips Petroleum to truck the oil now. If you have any
questions please feel free to call me at 391-1602.

Smcerely, 0/%9

Bob Manthei
Operations Specialist
ARCO Oil and Gas Company
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